
Snuggle up and enjoy a 
story with someone special. 

Read the rainbow fish, or 
watch the story on 

YouTube- draw and write 
about your best friends. 

Practice using your robot 
arms to sound out  

Look at the beach picture 
(resource on website)  

 
Label it using your phonic 

knowledge and robot arms! 

    

Create a menu for your 
dream restaurant. 

Complete a book review on 
your favourite book 

(resource on website) 

A pirate has lost his 
treasure, can you make him 

a treasure map-  
label it. 

Write a list of things 
around your house. Get 
someone in your family 

to hunt for them! 
 

Careful counting- how 
many pieces of cutlery do 
you have in your cutlery 

drawer? How many pairs of 
socks do you have? 

Using your number track, 
work out some adding and 

subtracting questions  
0-10 or 0-20 

 
Practise number 

formation 
 Use your finger to 

draw the number on 
someone’s back.  

 Can you work out 
what the number is? 

 

Create your own part, part, 
whole- put the same 
amount in each side 

(doubling), and work out 
the answer  

(resource on website) 
 

Complete some of the 
construction challenge 

cards 
(resources on website) 

Do a cosmic yoga session  
(video on YouTube) 

Make sure you can get 
yourself dressed- including 

your socks, tights, and 
shoes! 

Talk about colour mixing-
experiment if you can. 

What happens when you 
mix two colours together?  


